
Through this email, I express my expression of interest for the membership of ALAC 
Finance and Budget Sub-Committee. Being an ALAC member, I would like to be involved in 
financial and budget planning and management for ALAC, as I think I have the relevant 
experience in this. I have been associated with At-Large for the past six years, and 
understand the rules and procedures, which would help me in contributing to this 
committee. 
 
Please register my interest. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Naveed - 
 


